
Announcements  
 

We welcome our Liturgist, Nikelle Johnson today. She is a granddaughter of Leacock 

(Grandparents are Lee and Doris Brown), who has fond memories of beautiful Christmas Eve 

services and playing in the cemetery on Old Leacock Sunday. She will soon be a graduate (end 

of May) of Union Presbyterian Seminary in Richmond, VA, with a Master of Divinity/Master of 

Arts in Public Theology. Having served PC(USA) churches in Michigan as a Christian Educator 

prior to entering seminary, she looks forward to being back in parish ministry and sharing in the 

joys and challenges of being part of a congregation. Nikelle always finds it a delight to be back 

at Leacock and is excited to join in worship with you this Easter. 

 

Our joyful thanks to pianists Karen Homsher and  Barbara Andrews and to Jennifer DiVasto who 

is playing the violin. 

 

Please remember that today is the last day for our One Great Hour of Sharing offering.  Just 

remember that if we all just give a little, it will add up to a lot.  Thank you for participating in 

this mission to give to others.  We have been so blessed. 

  

Our next Community Meal will be held this Thursday, April, 24 

from 5:30-6:30 in our handicapped accessible Smith Fellowship Hall.  Our meal will be 

Spaghetti/Meatballs, Parmesan Cheese, Tossed Salad, Garlic/Plain Bread, Fruit Salad, and 

Desserts from Weis Markets.  Sign-up sheets are in the narthex for helpers to help cook, serve, 

and clean up and also for food donations.  Everyone is welcome to come and join us. 

 

PRAYER REQUESTS. . . during worship we ask for prayer requests from the pulpit at 

announcement time. If you feel more comfortable, please feel free to write your requests down 

on paper or an index card and place them on the Communion table prior to worship and Jim will 

gather them up. 

 

THANKS! to our Trustees and a number of others who participated 

in the Workday last Saturday. A good bit was accomplished and the shrubbery and flower beds 

are mulched for the season ahead. Their stewardship of our buildings and grounds is 

indispensable.  

 

NEXT SUNDAY. . .we are privileged to have with us the Rev. Betty Angelini of Dillsburg, Pa  

and member of the Presbytery Leader Team. She will serve as Liturgist and Presenter of the 

Word. 


